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First-year student Liv Jacobson (foreground) is among a number of Tulane students
helping to refurbish a home that will be rented to a low-income family. Volunteering
through the Outreach Tulane program on Saturday (Sept. 15), the students
partnered with All Nations Fellowship church in uptown New Orleans to revamp the
home, which is located not far from the uptown campus.
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